
 

PHONICS SHOW 

ALL WEEK 

 

Monday 16th October  

 

Help your child with  

Mathematics  

8:40-10:30am  

 

Wednesday 18th  

October 

Reception Phonic 
Show  

2pm—Classrooms 
 

Weekly Bulletin no.39 

Friday 13th October 2023 

This week at Darnhall we’ve welcomed Parents and Carers for the first of 

our Special Lunches. Butterfly class were very happy to have you share a 

part of their school day with you.  

We have celebrated Mental Health Day by holding a Tea and Talk session 

with the Mental Health Support Team and the children celebrated by 

wearing clothes that made them feel good!  A big thank you for all of the 

donations we received for the Young Minds Charity.  

Today we invited Parents and Carers to school for an E-Safety talk and a 

free cooked breakfast with PSCO Cox who had some very useful advice.  

Thank you for all of your Harvest donations. Keep an eye out for our    

Facebook Harvest video at half term. 



A big well done to this week’s 

attendance winners 

Grasshopper 

Class  

Grasshopper class are the 

first class this year to have 

100% attendance all week! 

This is fantastic, everyone 

was in and on time. They 

have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.  

 

 

 
If your child is ever too unwell to attend 

Nursery or School, please don't forget to    
inform school with the absence. 

You can do this by using our main school 
number, tel: 01606 593315 or alternatively 

WhatsApp our attendance number: 
07754 559291. 

 
If you are unsure if your child can attend 

school, please don't hesitate to contact Mrs 
Harrop to discuss. 

 
Grasshopper and Centipede Class are lead-
ing the way this half term with attendance, 

showing just over 97% which is fantastic and 
overall, our school is showing 94.8% which 

is below the national expectation. Every ses-
sion counts with your child's learning and 

making progress. It is proven that persistent 
absence and lateness will affect a child's 

progress in school. If your child's attendance 
drops below 96% then their learning will be 
affected. If your child needs an appointment 
that is not an emergency these should be ar-
ranged for outside of school hours, wherever 
possible.  Please see recent email regarding 
term time holidays. If you need any support, 
then please contact Mrs Harrop at school. 

Here are last week’s winners 

Rabbit Class enjoying their 

extra playtime!  



School Lunches  

Next week is Week 1.  

Menus can be found on our web-

site under the Parent/Carer tab 

and School Lunches. 

Any lost property we have      

remaining at the end of term will 

be donated to the Uniform      

Exchange. Please check if     

anything belongs to your child.  








